
Temporary Accommodation Service

The Temporary Accommodation Service (TAS) assists people who are displaced from to their homes to 
find suitable temporary accommodation. 

TAS can help you find temporary accommodation now or in the future. 

We encourage you to register with TAS if you are staying in emergency accommodation or with friends 
or whānau and, think you will need longer-term accommodation while your home is repaired, rebuilt 
or you are unable to access your home.

Register your details via our website www.tas.mbie.govt.nz or call 0508 754 163 to discuss your needs. 
Our team will contact you to assess your needs and work with you to help you find suitable temporary 
housing. 

There is a cost for temporary accommodation and the TAS team will work with every household who 
needs the service. If you are uninsured, or your insurance policy doesn’t cover temporary 
accommodation, you may be eligible for financial assistance. 
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